
Students have 48 hours 
after an absence to have it 

excused.   
No exceptions will be 

 made! 
 

Students can NOW Check their points 

on our school website.  

https://www.pcsb.org/pinellas-sec  

Click on CHECK MY POINTS 

An EXCEL sheet will open 

like this. ↓  

https://www.pcsb.org/pinellas-sec


 

Tutoring is available starting September 13, 2021 

Parents must make appointment 24 hours ahead of 
preferred tutoring session by calling school during 

school hours 

 



Join SAVE Club students spread  Holiday Cheer  

By:  

Making   

Christmas Cards  

 
 

For the Nursing Home by school.  
 









Congratulations…...  

These three  Computer Application Business students received 

their Global Literacy Certifications in IC3-GS5 Spark! Way to Go!! 

Donnie R.  Thalia M,  
Jude D. 



 



 

 

Bus Bulletin: Information Item 

Parents, 

If your child rides a bus to school each day, you can keep updated on any 
issues by signing up for Bus Bulletin. Bus Bulletin will notify you by text, 
phone call or email if: 

A bus is late. 

A route has changed. 

There has been an accident. 

If your child rides a bus, please take advantage of this free service. Sign-
up by going to http://busbulletin.com/parents/ 

Important Dates 
 

 
December 17– End of second quarter 
 
December 18- December 31– Winter Holidays- 
No school for students 
 
Jan 3, 2022-    No school for students 
 
Jan 4, 2022-  Classes Resume. Second Semester 
Begins 

http://busbulletin.com/parents/
http://busbulletin.com/parents/

